
SRCD Call for Letters of Intent for Two New Programs Focusing
on State Early Childhood Policy

November 15, 2016

The Society for Research in Child Development (SRCD) is seeking letters of intent for two new State
Policy Programs that it will be piloting in 2017–2018: the Pre-doctoral State Policy Scholars Program in
Early Learning, funded by the Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation and the Post-doctoral State Policy
Fellowship in Early Childhood, funded by the Heising-Simons Foundation. The deadline to submit
letters of intent is December 19, 2016. More information about the pilot State Policy Programs is
available online. For questions, please email policyfellowships@srcd.org.
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